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Reception Mozart really enjoyed their 
drama workshop on Monday morning. 

We were visited by ‘Perform’. The children 
enjoyed their adventures, running around 

the castle and hiding from the dragon.



Year 1 on an 
adventure in drama; 

including kings, magic 
potions, and a mean 

witch who was taught 
to be kinder.



Y6 Shakespeare enjoyed their PE session on Tuesday with Mr. Miah! 
They were playing teambuilding games. It was lots of fun!



This week the 
Reception children 
have been learning 

that God loves 
them and their 

families. 



We celebrated 
how special and 

unique each family 
is, and the children 

loved exploring 
the theme of 

family through 
their own play and 

ideas.



Year 1 meeting the daily Commonwealth Games 
chair sprint challenge, having great fun!



Our Reception children have 
been busy learning through 

play — indoors and outdoors! 





Year 2 Pasteur really 
enjoyed experimenting 

with charcoal in art.



Year 1 thinking about what peace looks 
like during prayer and liturgy: love, 

kindness, sharing, joy, happiness, calm.



What a beautiful display created by Reception classes to celebrate the story of ‘Creation’



Year 5 and 6 were 
at a cross country 

competition. 

Great effort and determination 
shown by all!



Reception Mozart enjoyed their PE on Thursday; 
great skills are developing!



Year 3 Seacole deconstructed and 
reconstructed a non-chronological report. 

They reorganised the text thinking about the 
title, subtitles and matching paragraphs. 

They also learned lots about Beetles!



In English, year 4 
were working on expanded noun 
phrases to improve vocabulary 
and language in response to an 

illustration.



Year 1,
 enjoying 
travelling 

around the 
Earth,

discovering 
different 

countries and 
matching them 

to their 
wonderful 
costume



Dear Parents, 
please help Reception gather 

natural treasures! 
We’re collecting conkers, pine 

cones, acorns, small twigs  
autumn leaves. 

Containers will be placed 
outside the Reception 

classrooms. 
Thank you for your support!



Great work Sports Leaders



Years 2-6 joined together to 
celebrate the feast day of 

St. Vincent de Paul.



Children and staff at Mass 
celebrating the feast day 

of St. Vincent de Paul.



Watch and listen
 to our celebration: 

https://x.com/i/status/1971606143865860502

https://x.com/i/status/1971606143865860502


CELEBRATING 
ST VINCENT DE PAUL DAY 

IN RECEPTION. 
The children walked around the 
school in search of images and 

artefacts representing St Vincent.



Year 1 celebrated the life of St Vincent de Paul and we awarded 
him a “Well Done” rosette and made some thank you cards.



“Wow!” 
moments are 

proudly celebrated 
with

 our peers in
 Reception Mozart!



This week Year One have 
been listening to stories 
from around the world.

Each story helped us think about the care and wonder of God’s amazing work.



This week, our children would like to share the sounds 
we’ve been learning in school. 
They’ve been working so hard! 

https://x.com/i/status/1971609932643631173

https://x.com/i/status/1971609932643631173


Reception had so much fun with I 
Spy Phonics this week— spotting 

sounds & blending them into 
words! 

The game is coming home so you 
can join in too. 

Have fun playing together — it’s a 
brilliant way to build those early 

reading skills!

Watch how to play here:
https://x.com/i/status/1971610805109194949

https://x.com/i/status/1971610805109194949


Thank you so 
much to all of 
our families 

who 
contributed to 
our wonderful 
international 

event. 



We really appreciate 
your time, musical 

talents, cooking skills 
and generosity, 

helping our 
community come 

together and learn 
about each other’s 

cultures.





Please read and 
reflect together 
upon this week’s 

gospel. 
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